
BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

SPECIAL MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 19, 2018 

 

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE TO THE FLAG – The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors 

held a Special Meeting on September 19, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. in the Municipal Building, 85 Municipal 

Road, Hanover, PA. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss business related matters. Present 

were Supervisors Pete Socks, Tom Danner, Earle Black, Scott Kennedy. Barry Cockley was not in 

attendance. 
 

The Board went into executive session at 8:01 a.m. to discuss personnel matters. 

 

The Board came out of executive session at 8:50 a.m. 

 

Pete Socks made a motion to extend Bryan Long’s probation period for an additional 30 days, 

which would end October 23, 2018, seconded by Scott Kennedy. Roll Call: Socks – yes, Danner – 
yes, Kennedy – yes, Black - yes. Motion carried. 
 
Earle Black left the meeting at 8:50 a.m. 

 

Tom Danner made a motion to schedule a special meeting to discuss business related matters on 

September 24, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. and authorized advertisement, seconded by Scott Kennedy. Roll 
Call: Socks – yes, Danner – yes, Kennedy – yes. Motion carried. 
 
 

Tom Danner made a motion to adjourn at 8:55 a.m., seconded by Scott Kennedy. Motion carried. 

 

        

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Jean A. Hawbaker 

       Secretary/Treasurer 

       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


